
  
  

601 Brooks Street 
Charleston, WV 25301 
304.345.2312 

 

 
 
 

August 25, 2025 
 

 KCEAA Executive Committee Meeting Cancellation Notice  
 

Please be advised that the KCEAA Executive Committee meeting scheduled for 11:00 a.m. on 
Thursday, August 28, 2025, has been cancelled. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to reach out. 
 
 
 
Sincerely:  

 
 
 
Ethan Walker  


